U3 CallsRalial
Lewes, Helawara

20 March 1543

Dear Chairman,

I recently recsived your
latest shipment of “amels, and they were
very much appresclated, (as up to schcol
on my last trip homs, but was ver surprlasd
to sea mo fow familliar faces, Oneca aguln

many thanks for the,Camaslae.

Sincerely,

s, £] et T,



